
Printed on: 28/10/2014 09:05:22

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 John Carson OBJ2014/5069/P 22/10/2014  20:09:51 Hi, while I strongly support a slightly different sounding business within an empty site I do object to 

both extensive hours and the proposed extractor. This site backs onto Market and Ruspini Houses and 

is very close to their bedrooms and mine at number 8. The open area between Parker and Great Queen 

Street already suffers from huge noise issues from extractors, ac, heat exchange units as well as coolers 

for Philomena's. It is completely unreasonable to add to such units especially for a unti which does not 

sound like a proper restaurant. moreover to ask for such a unit to be open and for its extractor to be in 

use throughout is crazy. I start work early and therefore am in bed by 10pm. We already have 

Philomenas humming away past 11pm. Please do not add to this. Also no assurances seem to be given 

re noise levels. Nor do Camden have the resources to monitor this, once granted. A heat exchange unit 

for the Cornershop office was granted 24/7 operation, exceeds noise levels and creates disturbance for 

some neighbours yet the onus is on us not the council to prove this. Please do not allow this to add to 

our noise issues. If there must be an extractor, please ask why and if essential, please limit to absolue 

quietest levels between 9am and 6pm Monday to Friday only. Many thanks
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